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HB2025 is a massive tax hike for Oregon citizens and will hurt hard working families 

who are just struggling to make it in this high tax state. 

We are already paying more for gas, groceries and property taxes and everywhere 

else.  We can't afford this. 

And the fact that you are rushing this through is concerning. 

Vote no on this HB 2025.! 


